
D.A.V. MODEL SCHOOL, DURGAPUR-5 (W.B.) 
 

            Date: 04.03.2020 

 
NOTICE FOR LKG (NEW ADMISSIONS) 

                

SESSION: 2020 – 2021 
 

There will be a Hawan for the Parents of the 

newly-admitted students of LKG on 11th March, 

2020 (Wednesday) at 07:45 A.M. in the school 

premises. Parents are requested to attend the same. 

The Hawan will be followed by distribution of 

books for which they must bring the exact amount 

(as per the 2nd language opted) to facilitate prompt 

delivery.  

Parents are requested to be seated by 07:30 A.M. 

sharp. 

 

                           Sd/- 
Principal cum Asstt. Regional Officer 
 



 

 


